Stockton First Responders
September 21, 2009

Call to Order at 7:02 P.M., with attendance by Mark Larsen, Beth Winchester, Amanda Giriffin,
Holly Hammon, and Chad Larson.

Chad Larson made a motion to accept the May 2009 minutes, with a second from Chris Mark
Larsen. Motion passed. There was no July meeting.

Mark Larsen made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Beth Winchester.
Motion passed.

Addition to the agenda was Lewiston Ambulance, Holly Hammon.

Holly discussed when to call for an intercept such as cardiac or trauma patient. Autolaunching
the helicopter is an option if the patient is bad enough. Winona Area Ambulance service
charges Lewiston Ambulance for calls and it gets costly when Winona doesn't do anything.
Lewiston Ambulance has had 269 calls and their average per year is 250. Ms. Hammon
provided a list of drugs they carry on the ambulance.

Holly also discussed training, since they contract with SEEMS consortium. The bloodborne
pathogen training takes about 15 minutes to go through and test out. This could be done at our
next meeting in November. They also provide CPR, AED and others.

No progress on the radios.

Cheryl will need to reimburse the squad for training that was paid for. She will also need to
recertify in this year if she is going to.

H1N1 is still a threat; the best masks are N95 which we have in the supply cupboard.

Mark Larsen has just been diagnosed with diabetes and will probably not respond to the flu calls
since that could potentially aggravate it. His is the high sugar and could go into a diabetic
coma.

Large gloves are needed for supplies.

Amanda still needs an 02 wrench.

Beth Winchester made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second
from Mark Larsen. Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:32 P.M.

NEXT MEETING NOVEMBER 16, 2009.



